
 

 

 

 

 

Date/Day: 12
th

 March 2025, Wednesday 

For Nursery Students Moving to K1 

Subject: Orientation, PTM & Fee Structure for K1 – Academic Year 2025-26 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from The Westwood School! 

As your child moves from Nursery to Kindergarten 1 (K1) in the academic year 2025-26, we would 

like to share important details regarding the Parent-Teacher Meeting (PTM), fee structure, and 

admission process: 

 The PTM for Prep (Nursery) students is scheduled on 27th March 2025 (Thursday). 

 The fees mentioned have been finalized as per the Fee Regulatory Committee (FRC). 

 The total fee for K1 for the academic year 2025-26 is ₹62,700, divided into four equal 

quarterly payments of ₹15,675. 

 The first quarter fee (April to June) is to be paid on PTM day to confirm your child’s 

admission for the new session. 

 In case of discontinuation, kindly submit the Leaving Certificate (LC) application on 

PTM day to allow us to finalize new admissions. 

 The new academic session begins on 1st April 2025. Parents with any pending payments 

for the last quarter of the current academic year (2024-25) are requested to clear them at 

the earliest. 

For any queries, feel free to contact the administration office. 

Warm regards, 

The Westwood School 

 

 


